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Coming Up...Principal's Message
9/14      Picture Day

9/22     Family Literacy    
                Night  5-7 P.M.

10/6     Parent Teacher 
             Conferences 
                 5-8 P.M.

10/7     Parent Teacher   
             Conferences   
                8 A.M.-4 P.M.

10/10-10/14 Fall Break

Cholla students and staff are back in full force
learning, exploring, and building relationships
with one another. At Cholla, our school
expectations are to be kind, respectful, and
safe. It is great to see so many students
exhibiting these expectations every day when
they are at school. 
Great news! Our PTO has voted in new
officers for the 2022-2023 school year. They
are excited to get the PTO up and running so
that they will be able to support Cholla’s
students, staff, and families in our community. If
you would like to be part of the PTO, please
join us at our next meeting September 27 at
5:00 P.M. in our media center. You can also
find more information about Cholla’s PTO on
their Facebook page. 
We are excited to start bringing back some of
our school events. Family Literacy Night is
September 22 at 5:00 P.M. in our cafeteria.
This is a free night of fun for Cholla families.
We hope to see all Cholla families enjoy this
event. 
Please remember if you plan on volunteering
or chaperoning a field trip, you must be on the
district’s approved volunteer list. You can
easily access the volunteer form online at
CGESD.org. 

Reminder
School starts at 7:45 A.M.
Students who arrive after
7:45 need to be signed in
tardy in the front office by
an adult.

We are Cholla Chargers and we know what to do: be kind, be safe, and be respectful, too!

Marcy McCue, Principal                                        Mandy Curry,  TOA    



Our School Psychologist, Maria Vallejo, has been training her dog Pinto to
become a Therapy Dog. Pinto is a 1 year old Parti Standard Poodle and has
been training on and off campus for the past year. Pinto started his last course
in August and will graduate before Fall Break. 
Therapy dogs are dogs who go with their owners to volunteer in settings such as
schools, hospitals, and nursing homes. From working with children who are
learning to read to visiting a senior in assisted living, therapy dogs and their
owners work together as a team to improve the lives of other people. If you
happen to see Pinto, stop by and say hello!
 

Student Handbook
Check out the student handbook
for information regarding dress
code, cell phones at school, and
so much more!
     cgesd.org/domain/324

 Cholla PTO
Come join our new Parent Teacher Organization! Our next PTO
meeting is on Sept. 27th at 5pm in the Cholla Media Center. You
can also swing by our concession stand at Family Literacy Night,
check us out on Facebook @ChollaChargersPTO, or email us at
chollachargerspto@gmail.com. 

All families are welcome!

Introducing Ms. Vallejo and Pinto
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